

739 Old Alpharetta Rd, Alpharetta, Georgia 30005

Telephone: 770 205-1230 Donna's cell 404 435-5454

Email: <a href="mailto:equestrianreserve@bellsouth.net">equestrianreserve@bellsouth.net</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.theequestrianreserve.com">www.theequestrianreserve.com</a>

### **June 2020**

#### **Dear Parents/Riders:**

Summer is here! Our summer camp spots are filling quickly, so please reach out to us as soon as possible if you were hoping to get a spot in one (or more!) of our camps. We're looking forward to a great summer!

# Congratulations to: Kaitlyn Schindler and Caroline Riechel on their high school graduation Read more about them on our Facebook page.

## Summer lessons running June 1 – Aug 9 Summer Lesson Fees

Tuition is determined by the number of times you are here in each summer month. We appreciate it if you pay at the beginning of the month to avoid a \$10 late fee and <u>let us</u> <u>know which weeks you will not be here</u>. If your plans change, please let us know as soon as possible whether or not your child will be at their lesson. If you are going to miss a lesson, let us know if you want to schedule a makeup. Reminder that during the summer, cost per lesson is \$65 regardless of if you are full time or part time.

#### June Tuition:

- 5 Mondays and Tuesdays @ \$325
- 4 Wednesdays, Thursdays, Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays @ \$260

\*We will still have our Saturday PM lessons on June 6 as we'll have select horses home from the show by then

#### **Remaining 2020 Horse Shows**

There are only THREE remaining show dates this season: **June 6, August 8 and September 26**.

If you are interested in being on our show team for the 2021 season, one requirement is that you observe one show first. It is best to try to come to one of the remaining shows this season, or you would need to observe the first 2021 show in February. You can find us at Wills Park Equestrian Center's Covered Arena. The park is following social distancing protocols, so please be mindful of that if you attend.

# Interested in selling your boots or helmet? Bring these in if they no longer fit your rider.

This is the time to bring these in as we will have many new lesson students and campers. These can be sold in our office. Please place your name, the item description, size and amount for sale on an envelope you attach. We'll also have you fill out and sign one of our Riding Apparel/Tack Sale Agreement forms.

## \* SUMMER CAMPS\*

For Registration forms see our bulletin board or our website <u>www.equestrianreserve.com</u>

At this time, we have spots available in the following camps. Please check with Donna or Hannah for updated availability if you're interested in registering.

\*\*FUN CAMP\*\* June 22-25
Jumping Camp June 29-July 2
Time with Horses July 6-9 & July 13-16
Dances with Horses/Vaulting July 20-23
Little Bit of Everything July 27-30
Western Camp August 3-5

School Year Registration for Aug 2020-May 2021
We will be sending these forms out via email before the end of June.

Forms will be due before July 15 so that we can finalize the school year schedule.

School year lessons will begin on Monday, August 10.

We hope you enjoyed the Google Forms we implemented for our summer registration! We hope to use this format again for the school year registration. We have group lessons for all ages, semi private lessons for younger or new riders, private lessons for 4- 6 year olds, special times for home schooled students and adult lessons as well.

Interested in earning a Middle School or High School letter?
While riding with us you can be part of the United States Equestrian Federation (USEF)
Athletic Lettering Program

We offer an alternative to IEA. USEF is recognized across the country and all colleges/universities. If you are interested, please send us an email or talk to Donna or Hannah and they will send you more information.

Best, Donna, Hannah, Niki And all of the instructors at The Equestrian Reserve